CSUSB DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC COLLABORATIVE PIANIST POLICY, SPRING 2021

Pianist: Dr. Alastair Edmonstone, (Office PA 211)

Phone: (909) 537-5860 Cell: (310) 490-9249 E-mail: alastair.edmonstone@csusb.edu Office Hours (via zoom) by appointment

STRUCTURE FOR THE WINTER SEMESTER

I will be providing practice/rehearsal tracks for all of you as needed. Typically, I will provide multiple practice tracks for you throughout the semester depending on your needs.

Throughout the semester there will be ample opportunity to meet virtually to go over any issues in your music. For these meetings, please email me your requests – there is no sign up.

Please communicate with me ASAP if you are planning on a virtual recital/Music Major Recital.

I am here to help – please feel free to reach out with ANY questions/suggestions/concerns/issues!

<u>VERY IMPORTANT. PLEASE USE YOUR CSUSB EMAIL ONLY. I WILL NOT BE</u> CONTACTING YOU VIA ANY NON-CSUSB EMAIL SYSTEMS.

PIANO ACCOMPANIMENT MUSIC - PLEASE READ CAREFULLY

- 1) You must physically mail scores to 6100 Shaker Drive, Riverside CA 92506
- 2) Music must be double-sided and hole-punched.
- 3) Mail your music as soon as you are able. There is NO deadline. I will continue to accept music throughout the semester, but the sooner I receive your music, the sooner I can make recordings for you.
- 4) Send your music regular USPS (this is the cheapest way). There is no need to pay for expedited shipping.

HAVE A GREAT SEMESTER!